
 
April 2024 
 
 
Dear families 
 
As you're aware, we are fast approaching the examination period and in order to support our students 
in their academic progress we would like to remind you that your child should be attending the 
compulsory BTEC Tech Award Health and Social Care intervention/revision sessions, which are held 
every Tuesday from 3:25pm to 4:15pm at the academy. 
 
These sessions are designed to help students adjust to their Component 3 - Health & Wellbeing 
examination responses; their final exam takes place on Tuesday 7 May 2024. We would encourage you 
to ensure your child attends these sessions. 
 
In addition to the weekly intervention/revision sessions, students are strongly advised to access 
revision material each day from their revision guides and practice assessments. 
 
If your child has any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. We aim to support our students' 
academic progress and ensure that they meet their full potential. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss D L Kirton & Ms N Brooksbank 
 


